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October 3, 2018 
 
 
Dear J.P. Taravella High School Parents and Community Members, 
 
As you may be aware, Dr. Jason Nault has accepted a position in Waukegan, IL.  
Subsequently, we are beginning the process to fill the upcoming principal vacancy at J.P. 
Taravella High School.  Employees, parents, and community members are invited to 
participate in this process.   
 
A Community Input session will be held on Tuesday, October 9, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in 
the auditorium to solicit input regarding the characteristics you feel are most important in 
your next principal of J.P. Taravella High School. The information obtained from this 
session will be utilized in the advertisement for the vacancy and in the process to screen 
applicants for the interview phases. 
 
Pursuant to School Board Policy 4002.14, Selection and Appointment of School-
Based Administrators, individuals wishing to serve as a member of the Principal 
Selection Stakeholder Panel must attend the Community Input session. 
 
Cadre Director Michael J. Ramirez, will lead the Community Input session on Tuesday, 
October 9, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in the Auditorium. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this initiative, please feel free to call Mr. 
Michael J. Ramirez, Director, Office of School Performance and Accountability at (754) 
321-3810. 
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